THE MONTEALEGRE FAMILY YOUR MISSIONARY
IN BRGY.ASIA HINOBAAN NEG.OCC

Dear PAME,
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ our Saviour.

I’m so proud of you all by the mercies of God, I’m so thankful to God because of his faithfulness
toward you all, in that reason your prayer and support are still existing, your labour is not in vain
in the Lord 1st Cor.15:58.By the grace of God we are still here in the vineyard of the Lord
working and spending and giving all that we have even the last coin in my pocket we are still
able to use for God's glory and honour. By the grace of God still he use us in the lives of many
people and individual to be an instrument to change their attitude of idea and understanding in
God’s plan of salvation. The truth of the matter is | cannot utter the words from my mouth the
works and molding of God in their life, through (MRP) MORAL RECOVERY PROGRAM,
thousands of souls of students who accepted the Lord Jesus Christ their Lord and Saviour, and
hundreds of teachers acknowledge Jesus their Lord and Saviour.

The ministry are still moving and facing a lot, but still it’s for His glory and honour. We enjoy
excite, amazed the ministry that God in trusted to us here in the field, in Asia, Sangke, Mauboy,
this three (3) places we still enjoying and experiencing the goodness and mercy of God, first in
safety for every day travel, supplying the very need of the family, financially spiritually and
morally.

Please continue to pray for God’s wisdom, direction, more vision, specially for the lost soul,
faithfulness to all members, good health to my wife Melcha and my daughter Meliah
Montealegre. Once again may the good Lord bless and keep till we you meet again.

THANK YOU AND GOD BLESSES YOU THE MULTIPLE BLESSINGS.

Truly yours,

Missionary/Pastor Robert Montealegre and family.



